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March 9, 2021 
 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
It is with much enthusiasm that I recommend Jasmine Frink for employment with your organization. 
 
I was Jasmine’s co-worker at WACH FOX for 5 years. Jasmine and I worked in tandem on many of 
our station’s largest projects and broadcasts. 
 
Her organizational and research skills are truly phenomenal – from compiling detailed ratings 
numbers to creating targeted and specific sponsorships and tracking their execution, often with 

many events overlapping. She was always cheerful and willing to assist with any task. In addition, 
Jasmine was motivated and interested in learning. To this end, she often accompanied our 
broadcast crew to not just help us plan, but also take part in the actual production of many of our 
broadcasts. 

 
Put simply, Jasmine has a very special spark, and I know she will go far in making our world a better 
place. 
 
Please let me know if I can provide any more information to strengthen her candidacy for the 
position for which she has applied. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Kevin Pazdernik 


